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Dear «Titel» «Name»:

The Centre for European Economic Research (ZEW) organizes its second Summer Workshop for young economists in June, 2000. The general topic of the workshop is applied environmental and public economics. Participants will follow lectures by invited leading experts and will be able to give a paper on their research work in the field. Financial assistance from the ZEW may be granted on request.
Please find attached the conference poster and some flyers with further information on the Summer Workshop. We appreciate your support in communicating this opportunity to your PhD students and post-doctorates. Please note that the deadline for submission is 28th of February.
Sincerely yours,

Christoph Böhringer





Head of Department

Environmental and Resource Economics
Centre for European Economic Research
Enclosures
